TUBING FOR TOTS!

DECEMBER 11TH & 12TH

COME TOGETHER FOR SOME FAMILY FUN & ENJOY THE THRILL
OF SNOW TUBING WHILE SUPPORTING A GREAT LOCAL CAUSE!
STEEPLECHASE TUBING IS HOSTING ITS FIRST ANNUAL TUBING
FOR TOTS TOY DRIVE! TUBING WILL BE DURING NORMAL HOURS

OF OPERATION. IF POSSIBLE WE ENCOURAGE EVERYONE TO BRING
A GIFT OR MAKE AN ADDITIONAL DONATION TO HELP US MEET
OUR $5000 GOAL FOR SOUTHEAST MINNESOTA TOYS FOR TOTS!

TICKETS & INFO ONLINE

STEEPLECHASEEVENTS.COM

Steeplecbase



http://steeplechaseevents.com

